Tasue 15 - 15h January 2024

Dear Parents & Carers

While this week might have been relatively quiet, we have lots of exciting activities lined up for the
rest of the term. We hope you've received the key dates for upcoming events and activities. From
curriculum enhancement to parent-teacher meetings, there's a lot to look forward to. We
encourage you to mark your calendars and stay tuned for more detailed information on each
event.

Important Reminders:

Dogs on the playground:

As a reminder, there should be no dogs brought onto the school premises, this is in line with the
Trusts policy regarding dogs on the playground. This also includes carrying dogs. Let's ensure the
safety and comfort of all our community by respecting this policy. The only exception to this is
Guide Dogs.

Mobile phones:

To uphold our commitment to safeguarding, it is essential that parents refrain from using mobile
phones on school grounds. This is particularly crucial when it comes to taking videos or photos.
Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated.

Uniforms:

A friendly reminder to ensure that students are in proper school uniform each day. Your
cooperation in maintaining a neat and uniform appearance contributes to the overall positive
atmosphere of our school.

Attendance:

Regular attendance is crucial for academic success. If your child is unable to attend school,
please notify the school office as soon as possible. You can do this via Studybugs or by calling
the school office of 02392 662129.

Wishing you a wonderful weekend ahead!

K.
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Dragon Uallue of the UWeoh
Teamwont

This week, our school places a special emphasis on the value
of teamwork. Teamwork is essential as it encourages
individuals to work together harmoniously, pooling diverse
skills and perspectives to achieve common goals. Embracing
teamwork in our school promotes a sense of unity and
shared responsibility, creating a supportive atmosphere
where everyone feels valued and included.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AyUWFR-yGnFuApYhBxFzVzexBcMIwGr5/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1F2_AOXkqljSEa4iedI5APdEIT0JW2bvx/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cxR1XELy5FB9vVBBxb6vt3NJJRjK9XLe/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hoeOipMGqJaOk6V0vfd5ICo9stKFF-Gu/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1mSNP6b7ywAkIuAY_QaCBfrN3RcfyDB21/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1QvTYCOGBBgHoGGwDHIS8VlSiFT_95L5u/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jL9_uY6OiWOdbVdGLPmw6j86l7vuHEiC/view?usp=sharing

UFrat's %ng Neack Weel,

Date Event Time Location
Monday 22nd January 2024 Parent Forum 4.30-5.30pm | School
Tuesday 23rd January 2024 Rocksteady 8.30-11am Studio
Thursday 25th January 2024 Year 5 Swimming 12:30pm Mountbatten
Thursday 25th January 2024 Dentist for Yr R Am School

Friday 26th January 2024 Cricket Coach - Year 4 All Day School
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Trlple P Dlscusswn Groups
For School-Aged Children

Learn how to set boundaries and create routines that work for your family.
All sessions will offer basic strategies and ideas for anyone who wants to help their child
to be the best they can be.




